
 

  
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Next week is busy with exciting things for the 
children to take part in and not forgetting those all 
important Parents’ Evenings that we have arranged 
for you. The staff will have already contacted you 
regarding a day and time and we are again offering 
both face to face and telephone consultations. 
We only have two weeks left before the end of term, 
so please make sure you check the diary opposite, 
so as not to miss anything exciting taking place in 
school. 
 
Many thanks for your support 
 
Best wishes. 
 
Mrs Gill Finney, 
Headteacher. 

Newsletter 
Friday 17th March 2023 

Dates For Your Diary 
20th March - Year 3 Trip to Martin Mere 
20th March - Brian Beresford Author Visit for KS2 - pm 
20th March - Parents’ Evening - 4-7pm 
22nd March - Parents’ Evening - 4-7pm 
23rd March - Year 5 Class Assembly - 9.00am 
23rd March - Year 5 Parents'  Evening 
27th March - Autism Acceptance Week  
27th March - Anti-Bullying Ambassador Assembly 
31st March - Non Uniform ‘Colour’ Day for Autism 
31st March - Kindness Cafe 
31st March - Easter Lunch 
31st March - School closes for Easter - 3.20pm 
17th April - School re-opens - 8.45am 
1st May - May Day 
8th May - Closure for King’s Coronation 
8th May - SATS Week 
11th May - Class Photographs - am 
11th May - Years 5 and 6 Netball at Stanley Park - pm 
11th May - Induction Meeting for new parents - 6pm 
22nd May - Arts Week - Ludas Dance 
23rd May - Keith Parkinson - Artist 
24th May - Ludas Dance 
25th May - Minshall Music - Plastic Brass Day 
26th May - Blackpool Circus School 
26th May - End of term 
6th June- Return to school - 8.45am 
22nd June - Orienteering at Lytham Hall - pm 
26th June - Health Week 
6th July - Class swap 
11th July - Year 6 Performance -  1.30pm 
12th July - Year 6 Performance - 6pm 
13th July - Class Swap  
14th July - Reports out to parents 
17th July - Rocksteady Concert - am 
17th July - Awards Afternoon - 2pm 
18th July - Teddy Bear’s Picnic - Lunchtime 
19th July - Leaver’s Disco - 6pm 
20th July - Leaver’s Assembly 
20th July - End of term 

NEW DATES ARE HIGHLIGHTED IN RED 

 

 

Autism Acceptance Week 

The final week of term we will be celebrating Autism 
Acceptance Week. The Anti-Bullying Ambassadors, 
alongside Mrs Clueit and Mrs Weston, have been 
thinking about this and have prepared an assembly 
for the whole school on Monday 27th March and the 
children will be thinking about this in their classrooms 

over the week too.   

Our aim, and that of the ambassadors, is to encour-
age more understanding, tolerance and acceptance 
of everyone, within school, our community and 

world.    

On Friday, we are sug-
gesting a non uniform day, 
asking that the children come into school wearing 

different colours  to show our support. 



Merit Winners—Well done Everyone! 
Friday 10th March 2023 

 
Reception -  All of Reception 
 
Year 1 -  Jude Cooper and Liam Breathnacht 
 
Year 2 - Alba Wallace and Lilly Anderson 
 
Year 3 -  Izzy Sugden and Evelyn Aspden 
 
Year 4 -  Rebecca Mell 
 
Year 5 -  Mia Hardy and Poppy Heyes 
 
Year 6 - Ava-Marie Jackson and Alice Power 
 
Headteacher Award - Daniel Reed 
 
Kindness  Award -  Amelia Parsons 
 
Lunchtime Awards - Aoife Brooks and Ellie Hadfield 
 
Attendance - Years 5 and 6 
 
Housepoints - Danes 
 
Sports Award - Will Shaw 
 

Friday 17th March 2023 
 

Reception -  All of Reception 
 
Year 1 - Ellie Hadfield and Alice Heywood 
 
Year 2 -  Luca Del Piano and Rueben Kirby 
 
Year 3 -  William Stubbs 
 
Year 4 - Scarlet Creasey and Thea Hughes 
 
Year 5 - Gabriella Armstrong and Sam Kay 
 
Year 6 - All of Year 6 
 
Headteacher Award - Elliot Hislop 
 
Kindness  Award -  Toby Breakell 
 
Lunchtime Awards - Erika Ingham and Daniel Reed 
 
Attendance - Year 3 
 
Housepoints - Danes 
 
 

Places Available 
 

We have places available in Year 1, 3 and 4. Please contact The Admissions Team on 01524 581112 if you 
know of anyone interested. Thank you. 

Baines Endowed in Bloom! 
 

Spring is here and the grounds are beginning to 
show wonderful signs of growth and colour.  
However, we were wondering whether any parents 
had any plants or planters they would be able to  
donate to school in order to create an even more 
colourful environment for us all to work in. 

If you know of anywhere who would be willing to donate garden plants and 
shrubs, garden tools or even garden furniture or a shed, please do let us know, as 
we are passionate about working hard with the children on this. 

Any donations, please do pass on to Mrs Mylecraine 
or Mrs Gorrie, who will find a wonderful new home for 
them! 
Many thanks for your support. 
 


